

Integrating Assignment 2020



Third Children Reading

1) a) Read and answer T (True) or F (False).

A day in the life of Irina Malkovich

Irina Malkovich is a very good acrobat. She is only ten years old. She is in the Circus of the Moon. The circus is famous because it hasn't got any animals – only people!

Irina is a normal girl. She gets up at 7:30 in the morning, has breakfast and then goes to school. But for Irina, school is the circus school – there are thirty

children at the school. School finishes at two o'clock in the afternoon. After school, Irina has lunch in the circus café, and then starts work as an acrobat. She practises in the afternoon and then goes home to her caravan. In the evening, Irina does her homework and then watches TV or listens to music. She usually goes to bed at 10:30.

So does Irina like her life? "I love the circus," she says. "It's hard work, but I have got my parents and all my friends here. And I really like the applause of spectators!"



1. Irina is nine years old. ____
2. The circus has got animals ____
3. She doesn't get up at seven o'clock. ____
4. She has breakfast at the circus cafe. ____
5. She doesn't go to a normal school. ____
6. She doesn't live in a block of flats. ____
7. After homework, she listens to music ____
8. She doesn't go to bed at half past ten. ____

b) Answer the following questions about Irina.

1. What does Irina do in the afternoon?

2. Does Irina live in a house?

3. How many children are there in the school?

4. What does she like about the circus?

5. Is Irina happy?

2) Read the text about Bobby and his band. Complete the text with the words from the box.

Bobby loves ¹_____. He plays
in a folk band with his friend, James.
Bobby plays the drums and his friend
plays the ²_____. His friend's
brother is in the band too. He
³_____. The band always
practises on Saturday mornings after
⁴_____. At home, Bobby
listens to ⁵_____.

